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Morning Announcements

· Today is From the Grill!  Beef Hot Dog on a bun OR Pizza Crunchers; choice of toppings. Don't forget to choose a fruit, juice, vegetable or a milk to complete your meal. 
· Juniors and seniors - prom tickets will be sold when we come back from Spring break on Monday April 3rd, Wednesday April 5th and Thursday April 6th. All fines need to be paid to the treasurer before spring break! Please have your prom packet filled out completely to purchase a ticket. Prom packets can be found in the Main Office and the Office of Culture and Climate.
· Testing Tip for the Day ~ Taking the Test: Eliminate 3 wrong answers.  The most important rule to remember for the SAT is that there is only one correct answer for each question, and you should be able to eliminate all the others.  This means that your number one strategy on the test is the process of elimination.  If you are struggling with a question, try to find reasons to rule out most of the answer rather than reason why certain options could work.  
· It’s not too late to become part of the boys track team family. Sign up before spring break. Find Coach Borczak after school.  


Royal Congratulations

And Remember Royals,
LIVE, LOVE LARKIN!
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